
 
 
 
 
Please keep the following items in mind when preparing to drop off or pick up students at 
TJHS: 
 
1. Please, above all, BE AWARE of others and do your best to ensure the safety of all pedestrian and 
other vehicle traffic. 
2. Please allow a few extra minutes for additional traffic at the front of the school and at the main 
entrance from Old Clairton Road. 
3. The main/front driveway, marked with the lighted marquee sign, is the ONLY entrance permitted for 
students and/or parents.  School buses will be the only vehicles allowed to use the driveway and 
parking at the rear of the school or by the Administration wing. 
4.  All students arriving by car will enter the school at the ​FINE ARTS ENTRANCE. ​ Vehicles 
dropping off students will turn left into the driveway, in front of Athletics and ​proceed straight, in 
front of the school building toward the theater.  
5.  After dropping off their student(s), ​drivers will exit by driving around (counter clockwise) the 
perimeter of the student parking lot.​  NO CROSS TRAFFIC will be allowed to use the space 
between rows of student parking spots.  ​ONLY vehicles with student parking passes will be 
allowed to travel in and between the rows of student parking. 
6.  Dismissal will be very similar to last year.  Drivers will be allowed to pick up students in front of the 
building and exit the same way.  Again, no car traffic will be permitted to use the driveway or exit to 
the rear of the building or by the Administration wing. 
 
These guidelines may be summarized as follows: 
- Be safe.  Be respectful of others.  Follow the direction of staff. 
 
THANK YOU! 
 
 

It is the policy of the West Jefferson Hills School District to not discriminate on the basis of sex, handicap, age, race, color, and national origin in its educational and vocational 
programs, activities, or employment as required by Title IX, Section 5094 and Title VI.  For information regarding services, activities, programs, and facilities that are 
accessible to and usable by handicapped persons or about your rights or grievance procedures, contact the Director of Human Resources at 412-655-8450 x2228. 

 


